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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #23-0209   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 
DATE: February 7, 2023 
 
TITLE: Overview of Florida Statute § 255.065, “Public-private partnerships” - 

(Commission Districts 1,2, 3 and 4) 
 

 

In 2013, the Florida Legislature passed HB 85 authorizing public-private partnerships for 
certain purposes and establishing requirements for such partnerships.  Public-private 
partnerships are contractual agreements formed between public entities and private sector 
entities to allow for greater private sector participation in the delivery and financing of public 
building and infrastructure projects. The legislation has been amended over time and at 
the request of the City Commission, the City Attorney’s Office will provide an overview of 
Florida Statute § 255.065. 
 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Overview of Florida Statute §255.065, “Public-private partnerships” 
Powerpoint Presentation 
 

 
Prepared by:    D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
  


